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    As we are winding down our 2022 boating season, with most of our boats out of the   

water or soon to be, it’s a good time to reflect on this great summer.   As commodore of     

I-LYA, I have had the privilege to visit with many clubs this year, attend many              

Commodore’s Balls, Regattas and Parties.   The hospitality shown at our member clubs is 

amazing. 

   This year’s fall meeting will be held at the DoubleTree in Westlake, OH on December 2 

& 3.  This meeting is just around the corner and this is your personal invitation to join us. 

Friday night is kicked off by hospitality rooms and Saturday is filled with meetings on  

topics of interest for both power boaters and sailors.  We will be reviewing this year’s events, and begin   

planning for next year.   There is a Ladies Luncheon, our Annual Delegate Meeting and Election of Officers.   

On Saturday night, we will hold our Change of Watch and Commodore’s Ball.    This weekend is a great    

opportunity to network with fellow yachtsmen, to get involved in the planning of next year’s events and enjoy 

the formal ending of the boating season.  See the fall meeting information in this issue of I-LYA News, or on 

the I-LYA website, i-lya.org 

Commodore Mike Fishbaugh 

   

 

 

  

      

Westlake Doubletree
December 2-4

 

 

http://i-lya.org/reserve/



 

 

Vice Commodore’s Corner...Lloyd Bogue 
      Wow! How can it be November already? It seems like we just put the boats in the water 

and now they are out winterized and put to bed for the long winter months. With that being 

said, it is also time for the fall meeting when we celebrate the year of 2022 and congratulate 

Commodore Fishbaugh and Lady Kara for a wonderful year. So please join us at the 

Westlake Doubletree on December 2-4, 2022 as we plan for  2023 and swear  in our  new 

leadership. Hey that’s me? Boy, the time has sure flown by and I can’t believe that it is here 

already! 

     Lady Rhonda & I have been working very hard planning for our year, but we won’t have 

much success without everyone’s help. Whether  it is working on the sail committee, power  boat or  the  

junior program or maybe making tacos in the kitchen at PIBYC, we need your help to continue the success of 

the past. Just like every year you will see some new faces and many of our old friends continuing to do what 

they do best-- volunteering! So Thanks to them & you for stepping up to help us! 

   Speaking of new things we are starting the yearbook process a little early this year to try and avoid some of 

the problems that Commodore Fishbaugh encountered during his year. Larry & Mary Kay Inguagiato have 

been appointed my yearbook co-chair people and will be sending out the advertising packets to our clubs and 

our commercial advertisers. They will also be the ones   bird dogging you to get your ads back in a timely  

fashion so we can produce the book.  So when you hear from them please respond to them in a timely fashion. 

Marilyn Paselsky will be our Editor in Chief and she will be the one finalizing all of the information and       

putting it together with her expertise to make sure that our yearbook is as stellar as always. This is a huge job 

and I appreciate their efforts and thank them in advance for their help! 

    The 2023 Cleveland Boat Show will be returning to the IX center in Cleveland on January 12-15th with a lot 

of changes. More information will be coming in the December newsletter. Bruce Sattler will be this year’s 

chairman and will be passing around a sign-up work sheet at the fall meeting, so if you are interested in      

working a shift make sure you see him. 

    IOBG Districts 7, 9 & 25 enjoyed a fantastic weekend in the Heart of Ohio’s Wine country in September 

with 51 of their members present. Fun times by all and this great event will be returning for 2023, details to 

follow soon. Speaking of the IOBG, all of our districts by now have had their change of watch events, so I 

would like to congratulate the new and past officers of these districts for their hard work and their continued 

support of I-LYA.   

    Once again I would like to urge all of you to join us for the fall meeting on December 2-4 at the Doubletree 

in Westlake, Ohio. As we elect our  future leadership I encourage you to read the candidates Bios and 

plan on meeting them Saturday at the meet the candidates program. So make sure your delegates are with us on 

this date to cast your club’s vote. 

     As I close for now I want to thank everyone in advance for all of your help and support as we take over the 
helm of this Great Organization. Lady Rhonda & I Pledge to you that we will give 110% to you and our        

organization to make sure that 2023 will be a FUN and enjoyable year for all!                                                  
Happy Thanksgiving to you and your families!   Safe Travels 
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   It’s been a great year as Rear Commodore for me and Lady Teressa.   We had many           
opportunities to represent this great organization as yacht club events around the region.   I 
would like to thank Commodore Fishbaugh and Vice Commodore Bogue for all their help and 
guidance this year as I learned to navigate the ins and out of I-LYA.  Without their help, I’m 
sure I would have stumbled much more than I did.    Special thanks also go out to P/C Powers, 
P/C Burgoyne, P/C Hyder, and President Dalessandro who all answered my phone calls,        
introduced me to folks, and gave me great advice when I asked for it.   As P/C Powers told me, 
“Any Past Commodore will help you when your ask for help, but we are not mind readers, so 
you have to ask”.   Truly sage advice which I have taken advantage of repeatedly!                                                 

    I look forward to continuing and learning even more next year with the new bridge and board of trustees.   
I want to congratulate Commodore Fishbaugh on a successful year this year.   We had a great summer of   
racing and regattas—due in no small part to his efforts.    I hope that you will join us at the fall meeting on 
December 2nd and 3rd so that we can all celebrate together.   There is a great weekend plan that will be sure to 
be full of laughs and fellowship that Lady Teressa and I look forward to.   Details are on the I-LYA website 
and in this newsletter.    We look forward to seeing you! 

Rear Commodore’s Corner...Dale Vanderford 

The Nominating Committee has selected the following slate of officers to stand for election at the  I-LYA                

Fall Meeting on Saturday, December 3, 2022. 

 

REAR COMMODORE 

Scott Kniesel BVYC 

Dean Reamsnyder  HVYC  
 

TRUSTEE 

Commodore Bob Lange  WRYCC 

Stan Ziemkiewicz  RVYC 

         John Brock  CLYC (Chagrin Lagoon) 

Chris Aune  CRYC (Chagrin River) 

Kevin Stone   GLSBC 

Bill Pribe   NCYC 

 

Respectfully Submitted, P/C Steve Hyder; Nominating Committee Chair 
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2021 Rear Commodore Candidates 
   Greetings, it is an honor to have been nominated for the office of I-LYA Rear Commodore. 

I am completing the final year of my second three-year term as trustee. 

   My wife, Sharon and I are both second generation boaters and have been enthusiastic in our 

participation with the Powerboat Regatta, having attended our first in 1994 and continually 

since 2010. More recently we have been assisting with the Sail Regatta. Both of our children, 

Erin and Josh participated in the Junior Power program and now as adults are helping to    

support the regattas. 

   Our homeport is Bay View Yacht Club - Toledo, where I advanced through the chairs, serving as         

Commodore in 1997. Sharon and I look forward to continuing to support I-LYA in any manner that best 
benefits the organization. Respectfully, Scott Kneisel 

My name is Dean Reamsnyder and I am seeking the position of Rear Commodore of the Inter Lakes 

Yachting Association.  My wife, Lady Karla and I have become increasingly involved in the activities 

within I-LYA.  During the Power Boat Regatta, we have assisted with the sports ashore, the steak/

chicken dinner and this year we co-chaired the Taco Dinner.  This summer I look forward to serving 

under the command of Commodore Lloyd Bogue, as one of his Fleet Captains. 

I am a member of Harbor View Yacht Club, where I served as Commodore in 2010.  Over the past  

several years, I represented HVYC as the delegate to I-LYA at the Spring and Fall meetings.   

With being a Past Commodore of HVYC, I have been very involved in the Associated Yacht Clubs.  I have been an 

AYC delegate many times over the past 12 years.  I have been on many AYC committees and continue to be on current 

and future committees.  I have assisted with co-chairing the AYC golf outing and participated in every AYC fundraising 

event.  Also, with being a Past Commodore of HVYC, I have been actively involved with the International Order of the 

Blue Gavel.  I have held offices as District  President, Director and now am a Past President, Alternate Director.  Most 

recently, I attended the IOBG annual meeting, in San Diego, California.  As Past President/Alternate Director, I was 

awarded the task of casting the votes on behalf of 235 members of District #9. 

With the understanding of the commitment required to the duties of Rear Commodore of I-LYA, I feel quite confident I 
will be able to fulfill them with honor. 

Respectfully, Dean Reamsnyder 
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2022 Trustee Candidates 
  Captain Bob here the 2021 Commodore of I-LYA; Say, I wanted to let everyone know that I have 
decided to run for I-LYA Trustee.  There are probably a few who don’t know me, so in the next few 
paragraphs I’ll tell you about myself and my involvement with I-LYA.  For those who do know me, 
I hope to receive your support and vote for Trustee at the December meeting and election. 

    As Commodore of I-LYA you become involved with every aspect of the organization.  I would 
like to put that knowledge to work and make the organization even better than it is today.   

   My home club is West River Yacht and Cruising Club and I was commodore in 1984.  As a 
WRYCC member, I have been participating in the Powerboat Regatta since 1981 and except for a 

few years, I’ve attended all of the I-LYA Spring and Fall meetings since ‘81.  I also belong to Detroit Beach Boat Club. 

   I previously served as Trustee in 2012 and 2017.  During my years as Trustee, and as Commodore, I have become 
much more familiar with the workings of the I-LYA organization.   I’m very involved with the Powerboat Regatta and 
over the past many years I have chaired the canoe and inflatable boat races.  After the canoe races fell to the wayside, I 
worked with my committee people and developed the cardboard boat race, which was a real crowd pleaser at our Power 
Regattas.  Unfortunately, participation declined, and the event was cancelled.   

   In 2009, Commodore Ed Payne asked me to take over the Junior Powerboat program.  The Junior Powerboat program 
has come a long way in the past 13 years and we are continuing to develop new and interesting contests for our juniors.  
The future of our organization lies with strong leadership and involvement of new younger members.  As our Juniors 
age out of Junior Powerboat, our goal is that they continue their boating interest and get involved in the parent            
organization.  Our Juniors are one of our most valuable assets and I’m committed to seeing the Junior Power program 
grow and prosper.    

   In 2010, I was elected to the treasures position of the Powerboat Regatta and four years later, I was Chairman of the    
I-LYA Powerboat Regatta.  As part of the Powerboat Committee, I gained additional insight into the workings of the 
organization and worked with all levels of the I-LYA organization to put on a successful regatta.   

   I look back over these past 40 years of I-LYA involvement and what memories; not only memories of great times but 
the friendships and camaraderie with fellow boaters.  I believe I have the experience and leadership skills necessary to 
move the organization forward.  Thank you for your time and consideration.  I look forward seeing you at the December 
meeting and hope to receive your vote for Trustee.  Thank you: 

I would appreciate your consideration for Trustee for I-LYA.  I am married with two sons 
who are both involved in boating activities. My wife Connie is a huge supporter of boat 
ownership and helps maintaining ours. 
I am a retired Electrical Engineer. Professional engineer registered in both Ohio and Texas, 
currently retired status. 
I have been a boat owner on Lake Erie for about 35 years. Chris Craft has been my favorite 
for most of that time. My activities included running the chairs at Chagrin River Yacht Club 
where I served as Commodore in 2010. Currently serving as Recording Secretary of the 
CRYC Blue Gavel Chapter. I have also ran the chairs at the Greater Cleveland Boating      
Association where I served as Commander in 2008 and currently serve as Trustee. I am    

currently a member of Chagrin Lagoons Yacht Club where I serve on the Planning Committee and Vice    
President of the CLYC Blue Gavel Chapter. 
  
Best Regards, John Brock 
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2022 Trustee Candidates..Continued 
    I would appreciate your consideration for the position of Trustee of the Inter-Lakes Yachting      

Association.    I have been a member of RVYC in good standing for 42 years joining in 1980. During 
that time, I have held the offices of Recording Secretary 1-year, Financial Secretary for 2 years, 
Treasurer for 3 years, Commodore 2010, and Past Commodore Advisor to the board for 2 years. In 
addition, I’ve held the position of Gas Dock Manager in 1992 and 2015.  In addition, I was on the 
RVYC  measurement committee for 20 years, and Finance committee chairman for 3 years.  For the 
past 20 years, and currently, I hold the position of chairman of the Audit committee and currently I 
am the Past Commodore group/Blue Gavel president since 2013.  

   Over the years I have been active within the boating community as well.  In the past I was the power boat Beer wagon 

Chairman for ILYA Commodore Mike Morton. I was the Security Chair for the 2022 Power Boat Regatta. Cindy and I 

worked on the Taco Dinner for the 2022 Power boat Regatta and I am a Fleet Captain for 2023 Commodore Lloyd 

Bogue. My Wife Cindy, filled in as registrar for the 2022 spring meeting for Dawn Schaumburger. We have attended 

the Spring and Fall meetings since 2010. Cindy and I have been married for 42 years and make a great team. Lady   

Cindy and I have been part of AYC Commodore Tom MacDonald’s, AYC Commodore Dan Thomas and AYC     

Commodore Steve Hyder’s Ways and Means committees and are currently on 2023 AYC Commodore Jay Crum’s 

ways and means committee, and in 2020 I was the AYC commodore. Lady Cindy and I were the 2015 AYC Ways and 

Means chairman and Publicity Co-Chairman. I was on the AYC By-Law committee from 2014 thru 2016. I served as 

the 2013 AYC Nominating Committee Chairman. I have been a member of the AYC pool league since 2009 and     

continue to be a member of the league. 

    I appreciate the opportunity to present myself to the delegates of this great organization and look forward to the    

challenges ahead. 

Stanley Ziemkiewicz, Candidate for Trustee; 2020 Associated Yacht Club Commodore; 2010 RVYC Commodore 
Member and Area Vice President IOBG District 9 

   My Name is Kevin Stone. It is an honor to be nominated for the position of Trustee. I hold the current 
position as I-LYA Powerboat Secretary. 

   I had the privilege to serve as Power Boat Treasurer in 2020 as well as Fleet Captain for Past        
Commodore Mike Powers in 2018, Past Commodore Steve Hyder in 2020, and Past Commodore Bob 
Lang in 2021. I have been the Great Lakes Steel Boat Club I-LYA Delegate for the last 10 years. I    
recently chaired the Taco Dinner at this year's Power Boat Regatta and looking forward to this dinner 
becoming an annual event.  

   I joined Great Lakes Steel Boat Club in 2006 and through the years I worked on many committees such as:             
Entertainment Chair, Quartermaster, and Grounds Chairman for four years. In 2014, I was elected to the Board of     
Directors and was Rear Commodore in 2015 and 2016, held the position of Vice Commodore in 2017, Commodore in 
years 2018 and 2019, then was reelected to the Board of Directors in 2020. I am currently the President of the IOBG for 
the Great Lakes Steel Boat Club. I am also a member of Riverview Yacht Club where I currently dock my boat.  

   In my life away from boating, I recently retired from Ford Motor Company after 23 years of service.  I have many 
hobbies such as hunting, woodworking, and boat canvas repairs. I enjoy getting away to my place in Upper Michigan 
which I am currently personally renovating.  

It is my hope is to serve as a Trustee to take an even more active role in the I-LYA. My goal is to increase participation 
in the regattas and membership in I-LYA.     Thank you, Kevin Stone 



 

 

I-LYA News   -   7   -   November 2022  

2022 Trustee Candidates..Continued 
 To the Executive Board and members of I-LYA: 

My name is Christopher Aune, and I would appreciate your  consideration for the position of 
Trustee of the Inter-Lake Yachting Association. 
    I have been boating most of my life and joined the Chagrin River Yacht Club in 2007 and got 
on the flag in 2009.  Additionally, for the last 5 years I have been a member of Catawba West 
Harbor Yacht Club and South Shore Cruising Club. 

   I was the 2014 Commodore of Chagrin River Yacht Club, 2018 Commander of the Greater 
Cleveland Boating Association.  Currently, I am the IOBG District 7 President, and the I-LYA 

Powerboat Treasurer. 

   My wife Gina is the current IOBGA District 7 President, and IOBGA International North Central Director             
representing Ohio & Michigan.  We have been active in the I-LYA Powerboat Regatta for several years.  I am in my 
third year as the Sports Ashore officer for East, and I have been the Dock Master for C Dock for the past two years.  I 
am a retired union carpenter and worked as a superintendent in the construction field.  I am a former Vice President of 
my union local for over 20+ years.   I was also Vice Chairman on the Eastlake Port Authority for over 15 years. 

   As you can see by my resume, I have been active for many years both professionally and personally, and I enjoy    
being involved in organizations that represent my passions.  Gina and I are the proud parents of 2 children, 3 grandsons, 
and our 4th is on the way – due in late April 2023.  We enjoy the boating life and spending our summers traveling from 
place to place along the Lake Erie Shoreline. 

Your endorsement for my consideration as I-LYA Trustee would be greatly appreciated.  Thank you. 

To the I-LYA Nominating Committee: 

   My name is Bill Pribe and I am running for a three-year term for the I-LYA Trustees. I have been active 

in I-LYA since 1986 attending the spring and winter meetings and the Senior Bayweek Sail Regattas. I am 

also a member of North Cape Yacht Club and 2010 Past Commodore. I also have been a member of Jolly 

Roger Sailing club since 1985 serving on committees and as Bar chairman and Dock chairman through the 

years. 

   In the mid 1990’s I was the I-LYA delegate for Jolly Roger Sailing Club. In 1997 I joined North Cape 

Yacht Club and moved my boat there in 1999. I was elected to the Board of Directors at North Cape Yacht 

Club in 2003, serving two three year terms before being elected to Rear Commodore and going through the chairs, becoming 

Commodore in 2010. In 2012 I was elected to I-LYA trustees for a three-year term and served on the finance committee for 

two years, and in 2015 was elected Trustee President. I was re-elected for a second three-year term in 2015 ending in 2018. I 

was re-elected in 2019 for another three-year term ending this year. Throughout my terms as trustee and my year as Trustee 

President I have stressed the importance of running I-LYA and the three regattas more like a business. 

   I also have been on the Senior Sail committee since the fall of 2009 when the plans were made to move the Senior Sail    

Regatta to the current Friday, Saturday, Sunday format. I have served as I-LYA Senior Sail Chair in 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021 

and 2022. I will be I-LYA Senior Sail chair again in 2023. Additionally, I am also the 2023 AYC Sail Fleet Captain charged 

with the coordinating the AYC Sail Championship. 

   Outside of I-LYA my current job is General Manager at Toledo Jet Center located at Toledo Express Airport where we    
service and maintain business jets and turboprop aircraft. I have been an aircraft Airframe and Powerplant Technician with an 
Inspection Authorization for 49 years. I feel I have some unique knowledge and experience to continue to bring to the I-LYA 
Trustees to help lead the organization into the future. Respectfully submitted, PC Bill Pribe 2010 North Cape Yacht Club 
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POWERBOAT REGATTA  

       Feels like it was just yesterday that I sat here writing my very 1st article as powerboat chairman, and now I am    
writing my last. What a great year it has been, the support from the I-LYA community has been overwhelming. I have 
meet so many new friends over the last 3 years on this committee. I know we will be in good hands next year with Rich 
McKee of Catawba West Harbor Yacht Club as chairman. I would also like to give a huge “Thank You” to everyone on 
the powerboat committee this year, previous years, and future years, without all of you these events would not run as 
smoothly as they do.   

   One last reminder as I close out, the dates for the 2023 powerboat regatta will be July 26-30th. So make sure to get 
your vacation request in so you can join us for another year of fun and great memories! 
  
2022 Powerboat Chairman 
Tony Blank 
Email: ronski08@gmail.com                                                                                                                                         
Phone: 419.574.2674  

 

   Captain Bob here.  The 2022 Regatta is now a memory and we are now starting 
to plan for the 2023 Regatta.  So come on over to the Fall meeting December 4 & 5 
and lets talk about how to motivate more Juniors to attend and take part in the 
many activities we offer. Improving the Regatta is always on my mind, but the  
biggest challenge is getting new Juniors involved in the Junior Powerboat Regatta.  
Please join me at the Junior Powerboat meeting to discuss new ideas to increase 
participation. 

 

For those Juniors nearing the end of your eligibility to participate in the Junior Powerboat Regatta, I would 
like to invite you to take the next step and get involved in helping out; judging or grading our junior          
contestants.  You are the next generation to take charge of this program and I would like to get you involved 
and hear your thoughts on how to improve our Regatta.   

 

That’s all for now, send me your ideas and thoughts on how to improve and increase our numbers.  Captain 
Bob; 313-938-8414 CaptainBobLang@OutLook.com 

mailto:ronski08@gmail.com
mailto:CaptainBobLang@OutLook.com
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SAIL REGATTA 
 
 

        

 
  Please plan to attend the Sail Committee meeting at the Fall Meeting. There are many items to cover as we 
plan for the 130th I-LYA Regatta. Our team has been in place since 2018 and has been steadily making       
improvements to the regatta. 
   That being said, Connie Miller and Commodore Dennis Mintus will be leaving our team. I would like to 
thank Connie Miller for all of her assistance for the past 6 years as part of our team. Connie has taken on the 
responsibility of going through the chairs at Put in Bay Yacht Club and is Vice Commodore this year. I wish 
Connie success in her endeavors. I would also like to thank Commodore Dennis Mintus for his assistance as 
Registrar and completing the scoring for the past 5 years. It has been great having Dennis on the team.  
   Doug Seib has agreed to continue as Race Chairman for 2023 and also will be Rear Commodore at Put in 
Bay Yacht Club. I will be staying on for one more year as Sail Chairman in 2023 with the intention of training 
the next Sail Chair. We are looking for interested individuals to join our team this year to learn the ropes so we 
can pass these important responsibilities on for future I-LYA Regattas.   
 
Looking forward to seeing you at the Fall Meeting.    
 

 
Bill Pribe NCYC, Sail Regatta Chair 
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become a 

premier source of practical training for sail participate is a comput-

er, laptop or tablet and an internet connection.    

To explore the GLCCSchool’s live and interactive webinars, go to the school’s website at www.glccschool.com.  You can easily browse the 

site without ever having to join, log on or register.  

When you find what a great opportunity the GLCCSchool is and decide you want to participate in a webinar, begin by setting up a secure 

GLCCSchool account. Establishing an account is free and all of the school’s webinars are open to everyone.  

GLCCSchool webinars are very affordable, typically $20.00 (with a $5.00 discount offered to members of the Great Lakes Cruising Club 

and the US and Canadian Power Squadrons).  Registering for a class is easy and much like buying something from Amazon or other online 

retailers. Just go the GLCCSchool website, log on with your ID and password, find the class you want to take and click on the course title. 

From there just follow the simple steps in the check-out process. confirmation with infor-

mation about how and when to view your webinar. 
 

One of the special features in the GLCCSchool is that every live webinar is recorded. If you watch a live webinar but then a few days 

later want to review all or part of that webinar, it is free and easy to do.  The GLCCSchool’s special recording feature also lets you 

watch a webinar even if the date of the live broadcast conflicts with your schedule.   

 

Cooking and Cruising;  

 

The GLCCSchool is operated by the Great Lakes Cruising Club.  Founded in 
1934 the GLCC is an organization of over 2,500 US and Canadian Members 
dedicated to encouraging all boaters to explore the length and breadth of our five 
beautiful Great Lakes. One of the GLCC’s goals is furthering learning and       
education about the lakes and about boating. The GLCC has invested a great deal 
of time and energy into its GLCCSchool as this excellent endeavor gets right to 
the heart of meeting that goal.  To learn more about the Great Lakes Cruising 
Club, go to glcclub.com.

 

See You in Class Soon! 

http://www.glccschool.com
file:///C:/Users/mweisbecker/Downloads/glcclub.com
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Yachtsmen’s Fund  
 

   Happy fall from the Yachtsmen’s Fund trustees. It was a wonderful boating season and the 

fall foliage seems to be just as brilliant. We are looking forward to seeing everyone at the      

I-LYA meeting in Westlake. We enjoy our in-person meetings together! 

 

   Please keep in mind that there is still grant money available if you took a course or         

traveled to a regatta or boating related event in 2022. It is easy to apply on-line at 

yachtsmensfund.org.    We are happy to support your boating endeavors. 

 

Wishing you fair winds and following seas,  Steve Harris President YF 

 

 

Shout Out To These Sailors! Both Sara and Emma are past recipients of Yachtsmen’s Fund 

grants for training and regatta travel. 

 

 

http://yachtsmensfund.org/


 

 

 






